
Northwest Ohio
Math  Contest

October 26 through November 1, 2012

An exciting math contest is taking place for all K-8 schools in 
the Northwest Ohio region.

To take part, students answer math questions on the free 
Sumdog website.

The online games adapt to each student's level, giving 
everyone a fair chance of winning.

Students will have fun practicing their math facts and there 
are prizes to be won!

Sign up now!
www.sumdog.com/oh
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